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México City, February 22,2019
To: MACHC Members

Dear Friends and Colleagues.
NEW TERMS OF REFERENCE FOR THE MSDI WORKING GROUP

It is my pleasure to greet you. hoping you are all very well. Through this Circular Letter are
attached the new Terms of Reference(TORs)for the MSDI Working Group (Marine Spatial
Data Infrastructure) which were reviewed by the members of the working group and
provided to this Chair by James Rogers. I kindly request you to review the attached file and
in case of having comments on the document. send them to James
(James.E.Rogers@nga.mil) before March 31st. If none are received by that date, the TORs
will be considered approved.

With no other matter at the moment, I would like to extend my cordial greeting.

4y
lpgy from Mexican
Navy

Chair of Meso American and Caribbean Sea Hydrographic Commission (MACHC)

Sincerely, —
Rear Admiral Enrique Flores Morado
Deputy General Director of Oceanography. Hydrography and Meteoro

Copia:

Ms. Katheryn Ries

Deputy Director

Coast Surveys Service (NOAA/OCS)

Elected-Chair of Meso American and Caribbean Sea Hydrographic Commission
(MACHCQ).



